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At Bridgewater Primary School, we understand how important it is to keep ourselves safe 

online. We think that it is important that every child understands the need to think criti-

cally whilst using any online device and knows who is there to help them, should they 

have any concerns or worries about their online safety. This policy aims to give you 

handy tips and advice  about how to stay safe online and who to go to if you need help 

either in school or at home.  

What is online safety? 

Online safety is about keeping ourselves safe online whilst using any device which has 
access to the internet. It’s about thinking critically and knowing that not everything we 

read or see online is the truth.  
When we are online it’s 

always important to… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Who to go to in school: 

 T      Is it true?  

 H      Is it helpful? 

 I        Is it inspiring? 

 N      Is it necessary? 

 K      Is it kind?  

 



Our online safety rules: 
At the beginning of the year we all read and signed the acceptable use 

policy, agreeing that we will follow these rules when using the internet: 

 

 



Cyberbullying 

At Bridgewater Primary School we take cyberbullying very seriously. You 

should never feel that it is your fault or try to deal with cyberbullying on 

your own . 

 

What is cyberbullying? 

It is a form of bullying which happens behind a screen.  

 

 

Cyberbullying often happens 

when playing games online. 

Remember to be respectful when 

you’re gaming; especially when 

you lose! Act the same online as 

Remember to think critically– is 

everything you read online the 

truth? Is everything you see 

real? Always question what 

you see and seek help from 

Always follow the age limits 

and guidelines; if you don’t you  

may see and hear content that 

is not appropriate for your age.  

 

Remember that too much screen time isn’t good for us;  

balance is the key! 
 

Lots of us enjoy going online but too much screen time  

isn’t healthy for our minds or our bodies! Here are some 

tips to help you limit your screen time: 

Try not to use a device for more than 2 hours a day. 

Switch off the screen an hour before bed, 

let your brain rest before sleep. Read a 

book instead or listen to some calming music.   

Remember to get outside, even if the weather isn’t 

great! 

Use parental settings to limit your screen time. 

Remember to connect face-face with the 

people around you.  


